
March 8, 2022  

 

 

 

 

Hamilton Bushey, P.E.  

Draper Aden Associates  

1030 Wilmer Ave, Suite 100 

Richmond Virginia, Virginia 23227 

 

 

RE: Woodspring Suites Extended Stay Hotel   

4615 Williamsburg Road  

FILE NO. 5547 POD2021-00465 

 

 

Dear Mr.  Bushey: 

       

The Department of Public Utilities has made a brief review of the water and sewer plans that are part 

of the site plan submitted to the Planning Department on February 25, 2022 and received by DPU on 

March 1, 2022. 

 

DPU recommends approval of these plans by the Planning Commission. 

 

DPU will conduct a more complete review of the submitted construction plans and responses to our 

previous comments made on November 24, 2021 within the next 2 weeks and will respond accordingly 

on outstanding design issues.    

 

If you have any questions concerning the above noted comments or the plans, please contact me at 

501- 4501 or Ireini Botros at 501- 4512. 

 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

      John L. Clark 
      John Clark, PE  

      Utility Engineer 

 

 

cc: Doug Ellis, Suburban Capital, Inc.  

  

bc: R. Claytor 

 M. Sossong 

I. Botros  

D. Ivy  

M. Gallagher  

 Tony Greulich, Planning 

JLC/tt 


